
Day 1
1 John 4:19

“We love Him 
because He first 
loved us.”

Day 2
Hebrews 13:1

“Let brotherly love 
continue.”

Day 3
Proverbs 10:12

“Hatred stirs up 
strife, but love 
covers all sins.”

Day 4
1 Corinthians 16:14
“Let all that you do 
be done with love.”

Day 5
1 John 4:11

“Beloved, if God so 
loved us, we also 
ought to love one 
another.”

Day 6
Psalm 119:47

“And I will delight 
myself in Your 
commandments, 
which I love.”

Day 7
John 13:35

“By this all will know 
that you are My 
disciples, if you have 
love for one 
another.”

Day 8
John 15:13

“Greater love has no 
one than this, than 
to lay down one’s 
life for his friends.”

Day 9
Colossians 3:14

“But above all these 
things put on love, 
which is the bond of 
perfection.”

Day 10
Proverbs 3:12

“For whom the Lord 
loves He corrects, 
just as a father the 
son in whom he 
delights.”

Day 11
Galatians 5:22

“But the fruit of the 
Spirit is love, joy, 
peace, 
longsuffering, 
kindness, goodness, 
faithfulness.”

Day 12
Psalm 119:159

“Consider how I love 
Your precepts; 
Revive me, O Lord, 
according to Your 
lovingkindness.”

Day 13
1 John 3:16

“By this we know 
love, because He 
laid down His life for 
us. And we also 
ought to lay down 
our lives for the 
brethren.”

Day 14
Romans 12:10

“Be kindly 
affectionate to one 
another with 
brotherly love, in 
honor giving 
preference to one 
another.”

Day 15
1 Timothy 1:5

“Now the purpose of 
the commandment 
is love from a pure 
heart, from a good 
conscience, and 
from sincere faith.”

Day 16
1 John 2:5

“But whoever keeps 
His word, truly the 
love of God is 
perfected in him. By 
this we know that 
we are in Him.”

Day 17
Matthew 22:37

‘Jesus said to him, 
“You shall love the 
Lord your God with 
all your heart, with 
all your soul, and 
with all your mind.”’

Day 18
1 John 4:16

“And we have 
known and believed 
the love that God 
has for us. God is 
love, and he who 
abides in love 
abides in God, and 
God in him.”

Day 19
1 John 2:15

“Do not love the 
world or the things 
in the world. If 
anyone loves the 
world, the love of 
the Father is not in 
him.

Day 20
1 John 4:18

“There is no fear in 
love; but perfect 
love casts out fear, 
because fear 
involves torment. 
But he who fears 
has not been made 
perfect in love.”

Day 21
Psalm 91:14

“Because he has set 
his love upon Me, 
therefore I will 
deliver him; I will set 
him on high, 
because he has 
known My name.”

Day 22
Deuteronomy 6:5
“You shall love the 
Lord your God with 
all your heart, with 
all your soul, and 
with all your 
strength.”

Day 23
Romans 5:8

“But God 
demonstrates His 
own love toward us, 
in that while we 
were still sinners, 
Christ died for us.”

Day 24
Romans 13:10

“Love does no harm 
to a neighbor; 
therefore love is the 
fulfillment of the 
law.”

Day 25
James 1:12

“Blessed is the man 
who endures 
temptation; for 
when he has been 
approved, he will 
receive the crown of 
life which the Lord 
has promised to 
those who love 
Him.”

Day 26
Matthew 5:44

“But I say to you, 
love your enemies, 
bless those who 
curse you, do good 
to those who hate 
you, and pray for 
those who spitefully 
use you and 
persecute you…”

Day 27
John 14:21

“He who has My 
commandments 
and keeps them, it is 
he who loves Me. 
And he who loves 
Me will be loved by 
My Father, and I will 
love him and 
manifest Myself to 
him.”

Day 28
2 Thessalonians 1:3
“We are bound to 
thank God always 
for you, brethren, as 
it is fitting, because 
your faith grows 
exceedingly, and 
the love of every 
one of you all 
abounds toward 
each other…”

Day 29
Psalm 5:11

“But let all those 
rejoice who put their 
trust in You; Let 
them ever shout for 
joy, because You 
defend them; Let 
those also who love 
Your name be joyful 
in You.”

Day 30
1 John 3:1

“Behold what 
manner of love the 
Father has 
bestowed on us, 
that we should be 
called children of 
God! Therefore the 
world does not 
know us, because it 
did not know Him.”
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